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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back and a special welcome to all of our new families.  It has been lovely to see everyone settle in so quickly. 

You will have noticed a few changes around school over the summer. We have new fencing around the EYFS building 

and our trim trail, on the school field has been renovated. You will also notice a few new faces around school this term 

and I am sure you will join me in making everyone feel welcome, I look forward to getting to know all of our new 

families and please do not hesitate to stop and say hello or ask a question, should you have one.   

Kind regards 

 

Miss K Aldred                                      

Nut Allergies 

 

Please be aware that we are a nut free school. 
We have a number of children with nut allergies 

in school and I respectfully ask that you do not 

send your child with any products that may 

contain nuts, or traces of nuts. 

Parent Meetings 

2.30pm 

On Monday 16th September the teachers will be holding 

welcome meetings for all parents at 2.30pm.  These will take 

place in your child’s classroom.  The teachers will be introducing 

themselves, talking through class routines and discussing the 

term ahead.  I hope as many of you as possible will be able to 

attend. For those unable to attend a fact sheet will be sent 

home via your child’s book-bag. 

Grounds and School Garden spruce up! 

Sunday 22nd September 10.00- 4.00pm 

Mums and Dads: We need you! 
 

We are looking for volunteers to help us on Sunday 22nd 

September to tidy, paint and generally get the school garden 

and grounds ready for winter. If you are able to come and lend a 

hand, even for just a few hours, please let Mrs Couzens know, in 

the school office. 

 

150th Celebration 

 

This year the school is celebrating its 150th birthday! We have 

lots of exciting events planned to mark this landmark occasion 

so watch this space! 

 

DIARY DATES  
A full events list for the year will be sent out shortly 

 

13/09     Individual School Photos 

16/09  Meet the teacher meetings 2.30pm 

09/10      Harvest Festival 09.15am and 2.30pm 

14/10     Parents Evening (5.00-7.30pm)  

16/10     Parents Evening (3.30-6.00pm) 

28/10     Half Term 

04/11  School closed for INSET 

05/11     School re-opens 08.45am 

 

FOBSA AGM 

 

FOBSA will be holding their AGM on 25th 

September at 7.00pm. Please do come along and 

support them to raise valuable funds for our 

school. If you are interested in volunteering, 

either on a regular or adhoc basis, or just finding 

out a little more please come along! 

 
 

Facebook and Twitter 

For those of you new to our school please take a look at our 

Facebook and Twitter accounts. They are updated frequently 

and are an excellent way of keeping up to date with what’s 

happening in school. 

 


